
North Entrance Concrete Flatwork & Shed

Total project costs: $18,500
Funded through the 
Administration Building 
Reserve

Scheduled 
completion date: 
December 2018

Questions?
mailbox@lethcounty.ca
(403) 328-5525

WHAT: Redesigning the north entrance of the Lethbridge 
administration building (replacing the existing area with 
concrete flatwork, a trench drain, and a shed)
WHERE: Lethbridge administration building
WHY: The north entrace of the building has design flaws that 
are causing issues (the down spout is not connected properly 
and causes drainage and icing problems in the winter, the 
paving stone is not properly graded causing water to gather 
next to the building, and the sidewalk grade does not match 
the parking lot grade causing a potential liability).

WORK COMPLETED TO DATE

Concrete work is complete. Waiting for the shed to be completed.

BENEFIT TO RESIDENTS

The redsigned entrance will improve safety for staff and citizens entering and exiting the administration 
building, as well as pedestrians walking through the area.
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